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Education Worker Central Bargaining Table Update – December 14, 2022 
 
 
On December 14, OSSTF/FEESO met with representatives from the government and the Council 
of Trustees’ Associations (CTA) at the Education Worker central bargaining table. 
 
The other side provided further detail on its positions and responded to questions of clarification. 
Discussions will continue for the Education Worker central table in 2023. The parties are in the 
process of finalizing dates for the new year. 
 
Resources about the bargaining process and information on the recent Bill 124 court ruling, which 
was in our favour, will be shared next week. 
 
OSSTF/FEESO will continue to provide updates to Members.   

 

 
 

 
 


